
Creative Communities Scheme Funding Round Open
Funding is now available for community–based arts groups for performances, events and workshops 
that will provide a variety of opportunities for participation in those activities.

The funding round is now open and will close at 5.00pm on Friday 30 August 2019. Applications are 
available from the Council website: www.qldc.govt.nz/services /funding/arts

For any enquiries, please contact Jan Maxwell, Arts and Events Facilitator on 03 441 0469 or 027 233 
7934, or email Jan at jan.maxwell@qldc.govt.nz.

Amendment to September Meeting Schedule
Meeting cancellations:

QLDC Planning & Strategy Committee – previously advertised as taking place on Thursday 5 
September 2019 has been cancelled.

QLDC Traffic & Parking Subcommittee – previously advertised as taking place on Thursday 5 
September 2019 has been cancelled.

QLDC Infrastructure Committee – previously advertised as taking place on Thursday 12 September 
2019 has been cancelled.
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